
 2022-2023 Priority Re-Enrollment Period  
FEB 1-FEB 28 
http://wvcapreschool.com  

    

Email the Director, Michele Smith, with questions to msmith@wvcapreschool.com 

 

WVCA Preschool is a year round school that operates with a beginning and end to each school year. The 

re-enrollment process is a priority registration period for currently enrolled families to secure placement 

before we begin to accept applications for the following year. It also provides us an annual opportunity 

to review our Admissions Agreement, Parent Handbook Policies, and to transition students aging out of 

their current program placements. New placements begin June 6, 2022.  

IMORTANT Tuition Increase Benefit Note: 

Tuition is increasing for the 2022-2023 school year. All families who complete the priority re-

enrollment forms by FEB 28 will have their tuition rate honored for an additional school year. 

Your child’s placement is not guaranteed until the completed re-enrollment packet has been 

submitted. Please make sure to take advantage of the priority registration period to avoid being 

considered a new family beginning MARCH 1, and will be responsible for the $100 registration fee and 

2022-20223 tuition rates.  

*If your child is eligible for Kindergarten Enrollment for the 2022-2023 school year please visit 

WestValleyChristianAcademy.com under the “Re-Enrollment” tab.  

All returning WVCA Preschool Students: 

Visit http://wvcapreschool.com under the “Re-enrollment” Tab and read, complete, and submit the 

following: 

 2022-2023 Annual Fee Schedule & Admissions Agreement 

 2022-2023 Parent Handbook-review 

 2022-2023 Annual Calendar-review 

 ProCare Personal Information-update if needed 

 

 

Pease submit completed Re-Enrollment Packets to the WVCA Preschool Office at AM Drop-off Times or 

via email to msmith@wvcapreschool.com 
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